
What can YOU do?
Come to our meeting:  We are holding a public meeting in

Calver Village Hall on
Tuesday 8th April 2008, at 7:30 p.m.

The situation may be a bit clearer by then.  You may also want to talk about the
almost complete failure of the public authorities (who are paid for by our taxes) to
act in this problem
- HM Revenue & Customs has not collected any aggregates levy on the
limestone sold.
- Health & Safety Executive has not taken any enforcement action over the
unsafe public access at Backdale
- Derbyshire CC Highways has taken no enforcement action over the illegal
diversion of Bramley Lane when the back face of Backdale “unexpectedly”
collapsed
-Environment Agency has failed to take action over the lagoon leakages

Put the dates for 13-23 May Inquiry in your diary:  The presence of a
large number of supporters at the Backdale Inquiry demonstrated the strength of
public opinion on this issue and was noted by the media.  We need  at least the same
support in May.
We need some cash:  Although there are no big spends on the immediate
horizon, we do need funds for the day-to-day running of the campaign – sending
out news-letters etc.  Funds will be running low soon, so please send us whatever
you can - cheques payable to Save Longstone Edge, to

Save Longstone Edge, PO Box 7341, BAKEWELL, DE45 9AP
We need time and expertise:  The campaign has been run for the past 11
years by a small and dedicated band who make up the Committee.  Some of us are
11 years older, and some of us are just running out of time.  We need more active
people on the Committee, and/or helping in specialist areas such as legal advice,
publicity, fund-raising, research, and organising supporters.

Please write to:
Save Longstone Edge,
PO Box 7341
BAKEWELL, DE45 9AP
e-mail:
info@longstone-edge.org.uk

www longstoneedge org uk


